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Wolves Summit is moving to the virtual world 
 
The leading international conference in Central and Eastern Europe connecting startups with 

investors and corporations - Wolves Summit - goes Live online using new technological 

solutions. This is a planned response to the existing conditions caused by the SARS-CoV-2 virus, 

recent restrictions imposed by the Polish Government and the need to secure the safety of all 

participants - the organizers announced today. 

 

The conference which hosts 2500 attendees from around the world - with the exception of a 

small networking gathering on the 23rd - will move from the Palace of Culture and Science in 

Warsaw, to online! All 1:1 meetings and agenda content will take place virtually. According to 

the Wolves Summit CTO Gareth Lewis, the biggest technological challenge is to provide reliable 

infrastructure for 15-minute individual meetings for 130 virtual tables at the same time. During 

the conference there will be over 4500 such meetings. 

 

The work on the virtual version of the conference has been underway as the team has been 

closely following the coronavirus developments around the world and wanted to be ready to 

continue to provide our valued community great value.  

 

‘While it is disappointing that we are forced to change from the in-person meeting programme 

of the conference given the present situation, we are also excited that these exceptional 

circumstances will provide an opportunity to connect more startups and investors remotely’ - 

says dr Patrycja Sosnowska-Buxton, Strategic Director of Wolves Summit conference.  
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